
Our New Creative Learning Journey in Year 6 is…..

V for Victory!
This topic will enable us to learn all about World War Two. We will end our topic 

with a trip to the Poppy Line and a ‘V for Victory!’ celebration party! More 
details about both events will be provided soon.

LITERACY, COMMUNICATION AND 
LANGUAGE

This half term our Power 
of Reading book will be 
‘Rose Blanche’. We will 
explore the characters 
and themes within this 
story to inspire our own 
writing. The children will
develop writing for 

different purposes, such as information texts. 
There will continue to be daily lessons of 
spelling, punctuation and grammar. 

MATHEMATICS AND COMPUTING

During this half term, we will be revising the 
four operations and calculation strategies.  We 
continue to have daily arithmetic practice to 
develop fluency of mental 
and written calculations. 
We will also explore a 
variety of problem solving 
contexts involving 
measurements, including 
length, area and volume.

UNDERSTANDING THE WORLD

We will find out more about daily life during 
World War Two and will explore the use of 
propaganda during this time.

In Science we will be 
investigating forces and 
the children will 
concentrate on 
developing their 
predicting and planning 
skills.

EXPRESSIVE ARTS AND DESIGN

The children will develop 
their observation skills and 
pencil control when 
creating still-life drawings 
of poppies from varied 
perspectives. We will then 
use these to aid us when 
creating clay models of 

poppies. 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION

This half term we will be 
focusing on invasion 
games. The children will 
build on team-work skills 
and effective tactics. 
Please remember to have a 
named PE kit at school all 

PSHE AND RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

We will be concentrating on 
philosophy in this area. The 
children will have 
opportunities to debate 
issues within our class book 
to develop our reasoning 

skills.
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